hazelview

PROPERTIES

February 1, 2022

RENOVATION NOTICE

Dear Residents,

Please be advised that we have started vacant suite renovations on a number of suites in
103 and 105 West Lodge on Tuesday February 1, 2022.

Work hours will be between 7:00 AM till 7:00 PM Monday to Friday and Saturday from
9:00AM to 7:00pm, adhering to the City Bi-law. No work will be permitted on Sundays
and Statutory holidays.

During this renovation, Residents may expect construction noise in the building.
Contractors will ensure that the common areas will be swept clean at the end of each
workday and will keep the common area doors closed. We apologize for the

inconvenience.

If you should have any questions or concerns during this work, please contact the Building
Manaagement at westlodge@hazelview.com or call at 416-537-2364

Sincerely,

Christina Wylie
Property Manager



